
Dear Families,

During this challenging time, our teachers and students need more help than ever. 
No matter what school looks like, Box Tops for Education is a fast and easy way for 
you to help out from home.

The Box Tops program has been around for over 20 years, and it really works. In fact, 
Box Tops for Education has helped give almost a billion dollars to schools since 1996. 
In 2019, the program evolved to become digital so that you can earn for your school 
with just the touch of a button. 

HERE’S HOW IT WORKS: Buy participating products and use the Box Tops mobile 
app to scan your store receipt. The app identifies eligible products and automatically 
adds Box Tops to your school's earnings online. Even if you’re shopping online or 
doing grocery pickup, you can still submit your e-receipts and earn Box Tops. Twice a 
year, our school gets a check!

Your earnings may seem small, but they really do add up. The more people that par-
ticipate, the bigger the impact we can make. So let's give our teachers the support 
they need and help give more kids the opportunity to dream. Little by little, we can 
help make a big di�erence. 
 

LEARN MORE ABOUT HOW BOX TOPS WORKS AT

BTFE.COM

DON’T HAVE THE APP YET? 
DOWNLOAD IT TODAY!


